Good Morning Glen Allan families,
I hope you enjoyed the spectacular weather on the weekend! I got out for a round of golf with my husband and son. It was a beautiful day and a round of golf is one way to make your 17-year-old spend a solid five hours with you!
We are looking forward to connecting with you on WEDNESDAY, May 19 at 5:30 p.m. for our last GASC meeting of the school year. Please note the change in date and time of the meeting and better yet, it will still give you time to watch the Oilers playoff game! Wednesday night will be the Annual General Meeting where elections will take place for the executive positions for next year. You can find the April meeting minutes on our website and you can also check out the May meeting agenda here: https://www.glenallanelementary.ca/sch-council/school-council-agenda2
Please remember that there is no school on Friday, May 21 and Monday, May 24. Best wishes for an amazing May long weekend to you and your families.
Thank you for your continued support! I know juggling the at-home learning is challenging for families just as it is for our school staff. We appreciate all the positive messages, as well as your patience and commitment. The school just isn’t the same without our students here!
Have a great week everyone and let us know if we can help in any way!
Kind Regards,
Judy Anderson
Principal

